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NOTE FROM THE ALL OFFICE:NOTE FROM THE ALL OFFICE:

In the near future we hope to slowly
transition back onto campus, as UW-
Parkside allows. While we plan to offer in-
person classes once again, we also plan
to continue offering them as online Zoom
classes as well. You will be notified viaYou will be notified via
email when UWP opens back up theemail when UWP opens back up the
campus to our group.campus to our group.

Please note if you are interested in in-
person events at this time we do have
many Focus groups that are having
events and meeting off campus.

If you are part of any of these groups
please note all participants will be
expected to follow Covid-19 exposure
control precautions applicable at the time
of the event / meeting:
• Please do not attend if you’re feeling ill,
particularly symptoms consistent with
Covid-19.
• Please follow social / physical
distancing.
• Please wear a face covering.

ALL's Annual MeetingALL's Annual Meeting
will be virtual this year on 6/21/21 atwill be virtual this year on 6/21/21 at
10am. Here is the link to attend 10am. Here is the link to attend (the
meeting is open to all members):
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84060968158,
Meeting ID: 840 6096 8158 or
Dial by your location: 1 312 626 6799 US
(Chicago), Meeting ID: 840 6096 8158

COMMITTEE REPORTS

CLASS COMMITTEECLASS COMMITTEE
Merrilee Unrath: mleeu@wi.rr.com or Mary
Ann Cassani: maryann.cassani@att.net

We know some of you are developing
screen fatigue, so we appreciate even
more those enthusiastic participants who

FOCUS GROUP INFO

ALL-A-BLOOMALL-A-BLOOM
Dawn Feldman-Brown,
Coordinator

pdfbrown@yahoo.com, 262-694-1748
JoAnn Shea, Coordinator
joaz44@hotmail.com, 262-554-8081

We are currently meeting within our small
group at locations outside of Parkside.
We are also going to keep the meeting
day of the 3rd Wednesday of every
month, unless things change you will be
notified. 

2021 Meeting dates2021 Meeting dates are tentatively
scheduled for the following dates:

6/16/21- Garden visit to Therese
Constant’s house
7/21/21- Visit some of our members’
gardens. First picnic at Dawn Feldman-
Brown’s yard and gardens
8/18/21- Visit Stein’s, 6300 Green Bay
Rd, Kenosha, WI 53142
9/15/21- Visit the Hawthorne Hollow (880
Green Bay Rd, Kenosha, WI 53144)
10/15/21- TBA

To be put on the email list for ALL-A-To be put on the email list for ALL-A-
BLOOM please email Dawn Feldman-BLOOM please email Dawn Feldman-
Brown at the email above.Brown at the email above.

ALL Books All theALL Books All the
TimeTime 
Nancy Barda:
barda3989@gmail.com

Our group normally meets via Zoom the
fourth Wednesday of every month at 1
pm. We alternate fiction and non-fiction.

This next meeting is going to be on
Wednesday, 6/23/21, at 1:00 pm.Wednesday, 6/23/21, at 1:00 pm.

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84060968158
https://www.uwp.edu/connect/friends/all_classes.cfm
mailto:mleeu@wi.rr.com
mailto:pdfbrown@yahoo.com
mailto:joaz44@hotmail.com
mailto:drohling1@outlook.com


make these classes more dynamic. As we
offer classes which attempt to broaden
our horizons.

You can now send us suggestionsYou can now send us suggestions
through our webpagethrough our webpage, go to the ALL
website and scroll down to Suggest a
topic or use this form (Suggest A Topic).
Choose the specific category so your
request will be sent to the correct group.

June 15June 15 Small Business Start Up class
online Samantha Jacquest, owner of Blue
House Books, will be talking about her
journey to becoming a small business
owner, and providing an inside look at the
state of the book and publishing industry
today.

Coming in July:
July 7- Raptor Rescue
July 28- F.L. Wright -Milw.
Burnham Houses 

As always, the committee welcomesAs always, the committee welcomes
anyone that would like to join ouranyone that would like to join our
committee. committee. Contact co-chairs Merrilee
Unrath mleeu@wi.rr.com or Mary Ann
Cassani, maryann.cassani@att.net.

DAYTRIP COMMITTEEDAYTRIP COMMITTEE
Fran Kavenik: kavenik@uwp.edu or Carole
Scotese: mscotese@aol.com

We are currently in the process of
planning future Daytrips. Currently, they
are drive yourself trips,drive yourself trips, as our survey
revealed that many of our members were
uncomfortable getting on a bus with
others at this current time. Please stay
turned for the announcement of our first
daytrip and future information on
upcoming trips. As usual, if anything
changes we will notify the membership by
email.

Any ideas for Daytrips can now be sentAny ideas for Daytrips can now be sent
through our website: through our website: go to the ALL
website and scroll down to Suggest a
topic or use this form (Suggest A Topic).
Choose the specific category so your
request will be sent to the correct group.

LECTURE SERIESLECTURE SERIES
Meredith Clubb: 
docswife28@hotmail.com
Larry Gregg: lgregg@wi.rr.com

Lectures will continue to be held @ 2 P.M.Lectures will continue to be held @ 2 P.M.
on the first and third Mondayson the first and third Mondays.

Everyone is welcome to join us.Everyone is welcome to join us.
Contact Nancy at the information listed
above to join the mailing list and receive
the list of books.

CURRENTCURRENT
AFFAIRSAFFAIRS
Ted Anderson:
trawisc@gmail.com
Fran Brinkman:
franbrinkman@aol.com
RuthFrear: rfrear@att.net

The Current Affairs group has decided toThe Current Affairs group has decided to
take the summer off. They will resume intake the summer off. They will resume in
the Fall and an email will be sent out withthe Fall and an email will be sent out with
information at that time.information at that time.

Everyone is welcome to join us.Everyone is welcome to join us. Contact
Ted Anderson (trawisc@gmail.com) or
Fran Brinkman
(franbrinkman@gmail.com) to join the
mailing list and to begin receiving the
topics and Zoom login information.

GREAT DECISIONSGREAT DECISIONS
Therese Constant, Coordinator
t2constant@aol.com, 262-
657-0877

​The Great Decisions discussion group met
February through May. They will start up
again next year in February on the first
and third Wednesdays at 1 pm. The
group watches films on Vimeo, about
each topic and reads about the topic in
their Foreign Policy Association Book and
then has great discussions on the
different topics.
 
If you wish to join for next sessionIf you wish to join for next session please
contact Therese Constant at the
information listed above.

HIKING GROUPHIKING GROUP
Nancy Barda, Coordinator
barda3989@gmail.com

The Hiking Club has been hiking since
April and will continue to do so into Fall,
weather permitting. To be put on the
email list to receive the dates and
locations of the hikes please email Nancy
Barda at barda3989@gmail.com so she
can add you to the group’s email list.

The group meets at different locations in

https://www.uwp.edu/connect/friends/all.cfm
https://uwparkside.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_dfYV0asFBFr5Dds
http://events.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=ps5udwpab&oeidk=a07ei02vmrg951f8211
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mailto:mscotese@aol.com
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See the schedule online at: Lectures.

The past Lectures can be accessed online
at:
https://www.uwp.edu/connect/friends/all_
lectures.cfm, scroll to the bottom and
choose the date you want to view.

Any ideas for speakers or topics ofAny ideas for speakers or topics of
interest can now be sent through a toolinterest can now be sent through a tool
on our website: on our website: go to the ALL website and
scroll down to Suggest a topic or use this
form (Suggest A Topic). Choose the
specific category so your request will be
sent to the correct group.

VIRTUAL FORMAT:VIRTUAL FORMAT:
The lecture will be virtual through
Zoom. If this is the first time you have
used Zoom you might be asked to
download the program; you must follow
the prompts and agree in order to get
connected. Here is a short video on first
time Zoom usage:
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-
us/articles/201362193-Joining-a-meeting

If you are having any issues accessing
these lectures please contact Vanessa in
the office at 595-2793.

Each lecture will be announced theEach lecture will be announced the
Thursday before and then the morning ofThursday before and then the morning of
(via email), with details on the talk AND(via email), with details on the talk AND
with the easy access LINK.with the easy access LINK.

IN LOVING MEMORYIN LOVING MEMORY

Please forward any
information to be listed
to the ALL office:
LifelongLearning@uwp.edu

Kenosha and Racine usually on Thursdays
but sometimes on Tuesday at 9:30
am. Contact Nancy for more information.

Non Fiction BOOKNon Fiction BOOK
CLUBCLUB
Clarice Rohling:
drohling1@outlook.com

Our group normally meets via Zoom the
second Wednesday of every month at
1030 am. (Please note this is a NEW DAY
and TIME)

This month's meeting is going to be on
Wednesday, 7/14/21 at 10:30 am.Wednesday, 7/14/21 at 10:30 am.

Everyone is welcome to join us.Everyone is welcome to join us. 
Contact Clarice at drohling@outlook.com
or 262-653-0203 to join the mailing list
and receive the list of books.

POETRYPOETRY
Ron Story, Coordinator
ron.story@att.net

We meet the secondWe meet the second
Monday of each month, 10 - 11:30 amMonday of each month, 10 - 11:30 am
online via Zoom. 

​New members are certainlyNew members are certainly
welcome.welcome. They should contact me at
ron.story@att.net for information about
the new book as well as for Zoom links to
the meetings. 

ALL is a wonderful organization ofALL is a wonderful organization of
people who love to learn and do newpeople who love to learn and do new

things. KEEP OUR MEMBERSHIPthings. KEEP OUR MEMBERSHIP
VITAL AND GROWING...please sendVITAL AND GROWING...please send

in your dues as soon as they arein your dues as soon as they are
due.  If you are not receiving thedue.  If you are not receiving the

notice please contact the ALL Office.notice please contact the ALL Office.

CLICK HERE – Visit THE ADVENTURES IN LIFELONG LEARNINGCLICK HERE – Visit THE ADVENTURES IN LIFELONG LEARNING
websitewebsite

Vanessa Moravec– Adventures In Lifelong Learning (ALL)
greco@uwp.edu  |  262-595-2793
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